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  Hi Mark, 
  I personally would like to see 20% of the grid supplied by Renewables by 2020. I use photovoltaic 
power at my Tacoma home and have been able to slow my energy consumption over the past few 
years. It seems that is what happens to a family when we are producing power from the sun. 
Conservation is the first step to energy independence using Solar Photovoltaic Power.  
  I have daily energy production in Watt Hours from my Dual-Axis Solar Tracking System for the 
past three years from my home in Tacoma, Washington. I'm available to help you in any way I 
can. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
Richard Thompson 
Heliotropics LLC 
Tacoma, Washington 
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